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Grant Funds To Aid Pawnee City Business

(KLZA)-- Following a public hearing Monday night, the Pawnee City Council
approved a resolution that will help clear the way for a couple to open a bar and
restaurant.

The Council approved a resolution allowing Mitchell and Kenzie Turnbull to
receive $32,500 in Community Development Block Grant — Economic
Development Program Income Reuse funds to help them purchase the former
Adobe Bar & Grille in downtown Pawnee City.

The Turnbulls plan to open “The Blazin Bull” around May 1.
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